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NOTICE

It is being brought to the notice of all concerned that the Central
Government, Ministry of Health & Family Welfare, New Delhi vide their letter
dated 09/05/2019 has decided to extend the last date for receipt of
applications for starting/ increase of seats in PG Broad Specialty u/s 10A of
the IMC Act, 1956 for the academic year 2020-21 upto 30th May, 2019.
Accordingly, Medical College fulfilling all the criteria as prescribed under MCI
Regulations may submit the application accordingly or revise application
already submitted, if so desired so that same reaches the Council Office not

later than 30t May, 2019.
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(Dr. R.K. Vats)
Secretary General
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